Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives Dr. Ibrahim Jaafari
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received Tuesday,
30/7/2013, in his office in Baghdad, Dr. Ibrahim Jaafari, head of the National Alliance.

During the meeting, they discussed the latest developments in the country, while Dr. Jaafari
appraised the initiative of the parliamentary Muwaten Bloc to cede its pensions, considering it

as serving the national interest.



